
Stamiksiitsiikin (Bullshoe) Elementary
Board Report for April 9, 2024

Attendance Matters
(Mr. H: School Leader)

March 2024

Grade Enrolled Attendance %
Early K 52 73.35%
Kindergarten 158 71.66%
1st Grade 124 76.84%
Total 341 74.38%

March Home Visits
3

March Perfect Attendance
1st Grade Kindergarten Early K

March Staff Attendance
Certified: 87% Classified: 81%

Staff Perfect Attendance
Mariliza Woodward Lauren Monroe Juliana Salois,

Lousie Geibel Sheila Grady Angela Tatsey-McKay

Prime Time Parking:
Bergen = Mariliza Woodward Chattin = Sheila Grady

Coffee Card:
Lauren Monroe Juliana Salois Lousie Geibel Angela Tatsey-McKay

Culture Matters
(Britney Shooter: Leader)

Our classes have been invited to pray and sing for Lily Gladstone. Our students have
been working hard on learning a song to sing for Lily at her honoring event. They have

also been working on doing unique introductions. We are honored to have been asked to
be a part of this amazing opportunity. We were able to buy fabric so that our students
can all match during this event. We are thankful for our families in our class on getting

their skirts made and prepared for this event.
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(Mrs. J. Vielle: BNAS)
My focus for this month was reviewing our blackfeet terms for the month, also we had a
lesson on traditional clothes. We discussed why we wear ribbon shirts, dresses, etc. We
talked about what they were made of traditionally and what they are made of now. The
students created their own out of paper using crayons, sequins, and ribbon to decorate.

They enjoyed learning and creating.

Graduation Matters
(Marci Burd: First Grade Leader)

This was a busy busy month for first grade students and staff.
We started out the month celebrating Dr. Suess week. We had a lot of fun dress up days,
activities, and rotations that our first graders really enjoyed and looked forward to. We

had a lot of participation and happy little kids.
We had our monthly family engagement event which was Lucky Charms math. We had a

lot of families show up. It is always good to see the huge turn out all the time.
Every classroom made their very own Leprechaun trap which really encouraged our kids
to be super creative with their ideas. It was so entertaining to see all their cool creative
ideas. The no good sneaky Leprechaun made his appearance in our school once again
and left a HUGE mess with some treats for each child. They were all happy and excited but

upset that nobody caught him, once again.
We are wrapping up the month and the kids participated in the 80% or better attendance
incentive which was the jumpy house. Kids really look forward to this day and it makes

them try hard to be here.
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Today 3/22 our students got a special visit from the Easter Bunny. They were so surprised
and excited. They also received an Easter book of their own to add to their own personal
libraries. This last week has been busy with all the testing and I think we are all looking

forward to a nice break.
(Angie Pepion: Kindergarten Leader)

March was a busy month for our kindergartners and teachers. We celebrated Dr.Seuss
week with dress up and different activities in each classroom. De La Salle students come
to read in our classroom. We had Family Fun Friday. Families got to come enjoy doing

some Lucky Charm math with their child/children.
Our fundraiser we brought back the Spaghetti Dinner and Silent Auction.

(Susie Small: Early-K Leader)
We started off March with Dr. Suess week here at Bullshoe elementary, and celebrated all
week with great book activities. The next week we jumped into St. Patrick’s Day activities
and a Family Fun Friday with Lucky Charms and math. The last week of March we started

our Easter activities with a special visit from the Bunny on Friday.
In math we are wrapping up our module 3, which is counting up to 10 objects and

recognizing numerals 1-10.
In literacy we ended our Jungle unit, and are finishing our second cycle of the alphabet. In
the midst of all this we are also finishing assessing students for the third quarter! It’s been

a fun busy month in Early K and we are looking forward to a restful Spring Break, and
hope you all have a good holiday with your families as well.
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(Melody Cobell: Paraprofessional Leader)
The paras are essentially exhibiting a positive outlook on the latest challenges we are
experiencing. Which may include the weather(of course), holidays, testing, small groups

and spring behaviors.
We are a committed bunch. Always on the go and willing to fill any gap as need be.

(Angela Archeleta: Specialist Leader)
(Music/Art)

We have amazing artists in our school. The KW art wall is by the library and the Vina art is
in the music room. Hope you get an opportunity to see the beautiful artwork. In music our
students continue to sing, dance and play with cups, drums and bells. First grade is now

working with recorders.

(Library/Media)
Stamiksiitsiikin (Bullshoe) Elementary Chattin & Bergan Branch Libraries are continuing to
wrap-up I Love to Read Events. The winners of Reaching for the Stars Bookmark Contest
were just determined. Student and prize pictures will follow after spring break but here are

our amazing artworks.
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